Pilon, Janet

Subject: Opposition to Proposal for Safe Consumption Sites Outside Public Libraries

From: anne mcmurray Sent: April 25, 2025 7:06 PM To: mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Opposition to Proposal for Safe Consumption Sites Outside Public Libraries

Dear Members of the Public Health Sub-Committee, I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposal to place safe drug consumption sites outside Hamilton's public libraries.

Libraries are vital community hubs that serve families, children, young mothers, students, and individuals seeking a safe, welcoming environment to learn, read, and grow. They are places where tutoring happens, early literacy is fostered, and social connection is built. The presence of a drug consumption site, no matter how well intentioned, would alter the atmosphere and sense of safety at these locations.

It is deeply concerning to think that spaces meant to promote learning, community, and safety for children could become associated with drug use. I urge City Council to explore alternative locations that do not interfere with the essential role libraries play in our neighbourhoods. This is not the right place! Thank you, Anne Barclay